Tab 34

Letter of support:

Academic Council for the Medical Center



Office of the Provost

106 Gillis Building Lexington, KY 40506-0033 (859) 257-2911

Fax: (859) 257-1333 Email: provost@email.uky.edu

www.uky.edu

February 25, 2004

Jeffrey B. Dembo, D.D.S., Chair University Senate Council 10 Administration Building CAMPUS 0032

Dear Dr. Dembo:

At its meeting on February 24, 2004, the Academic Council for the Medical Center voted unanimously (8:0) to recommend approval of the proposal to create a College of Public Health. The MC Academic Council evaluated not only the proposal itself but also considered a draft report from the Faculty Council in the College of Medicine. The MC Academic Council weighed the strengths and concerns raised by the Faculty Council carefully. On balance, the Academic Council was in support of creating the proposed new college. Attached are the materials to support this recommendation.

Sincerely,

David S. Watt, Ph.D., Chair

Academic Council for the Medical Center

/co

attachments

i:\home\aa\council\senate.doc

c: Kathleen Chard, Ph.D. Rebecca Scott